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Invitation to our Association’s Members  
Please join us at the Wreath-laying Service to mark the 79th Anniversary of the 

Battle of the Coral Sea.  
 

When  –  Saturday, 8th May 2021, commencing at 8:30 am. 

Where –  The Australian American War Memorial, LBJ Place, Newstead Park. 
Cnr. Breakfast Creek Road & Newstead Avenue, Newstead, Brisbane.  
 

The Governor of Queensland, the US Consul-General and Japanese Consul-

General, are attending. So also are Government representatives including Members 

of the Armed Forces, Returned Services Organizations and Members of the Public. 

Please RSVP by 1st May 2021 via email to: admin@aaabrisbane.com 

As a Member of our Association, you may like to help us with this morning service or 

assist by serving Morning Tea. Please call me on - 0409 894 264, as any support 

you can provide your hard-working Committee would be greatly appreciated. 

NB: Government COVID Regulations will be strictly complied with at the event. 

Kind regards,  
 
Mike Harris, President. 
 


